
 
 

Happy True Parents' Day! 
 
Michael Balcomb 
March 29, 2014 
 

Dear Families, 

 

I am now on the way to Hawaii, together with the District Pastors, to celebrate the 55th True Parents' Day 

with True Mother. 

 

True Parents' Day was the first Holy Day, established just before True Parents' Holy Wedding in 1960, 

bringing the promise of restoring humanity as one family under God. 

 

True Parents celebrated the great majority of all Holy Days right here in America, and once again we 

have the chance to host this special day. 

 

I'd like to remind and encourage every family to bring your special offering to church tomorrow. This 

year, all funds will be used to further the development of the Pacific Rim providence in Hawaii. In this 

way, we can all contribute together. 

 

God Bless you, and once again, Happy True Parents' Day! 

 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 

President 

 


